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Dear staff, 
 
We hope you are all well and adjusting to working remotely. We are working to 
create a virtual Late Night Breakfast to keep the tradition alive. We have talked 
with Chef Steve, David Norman, Matt Scott and others about creating a video for 
students to watch. We are looking for your help to make this a memorable 
experience. 
 
Please send a Late Night Breakfast-themed photo or short video (10 seconds) 
of yourself—wearing an apron, cooking up some breakfast items, eating a bowl 
of cereal, dancing around your kitchen or just saying hello to students—
to studentlife@bennington.edu by May 7, 2020. 
 
Some tips for recording a video clip on your phone: 

• Place your phone on a sturdy structure preferably where light is coming 
from behind the phone (and not shining directly into the camera of your 
phone) and about eye level with you. 

• If you have an iPhone and a Mac it's best to use AirDrop to send your 
video from your iPhone to your Mac in full resolution, where you can 
then easily upload and share through your email. 

The recorded video will be available for students on the evening of May 20. 
 
Remember: this is a secret event for students each term, so please do not share 
this information with them as you are preparing. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Christine Winget 
Associate Dean of Student Life 
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